

POSTED FRIDAY JULY 19, 2024

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Board of Directors of Palomar Health will establish its Appropriations Limit for the 2024/2025 fiscal year at its regularly scheduled meeting, to be held in the 1st Floor Conference Center at Palomar Medical Center Escondido, 2185 Citracado Parkway, Escondido, CA 92029, at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, August 12, 2024. This Appropriations Limit is for the unrestricted appropriations and is in no way related to the appropriations for the General Obligation Bonds issued in 2007, 2009 and 2010, or for the General Obligation Refunding Bonds issued in 2016. The documentation used in the determination of the Appropriations Limit is available to the public at the office of the President and Chief Executive Officer, 2125 Citracado Parkway, Suite 300, Escondido, CA 92029.

DATED: July 19, 2024

PALOMAR HEALTH

A California Local Healthcare District

BY:

Diane L. Hansen President & CEO